
1B SBCCC 700.5 - Enterprise Resource Planning (ERP) Executive Steering 

Committee 

(a) The ERP Executive Steering Committee is established to serve as an advisory body 

on matters related to Enterprise Resource Planning (ERP). 

(b) The ERP Executive Steering Committee shall be composed of the following members:  

(1) Five community college presidents, recommended for appointment by the 

President of the North Carolina Association of Community College Presidents 

(NCACCP).  

(2) The North Carolina Community College President and the System Office Chief of 

Staff, Chief Financial Officer, Chief Academic Officer, Chief Information Officer, 

and the Vice President of Economic Development. 

(3) One representative recommended for appointment by Association of Community 

College Business Officers. 

(4) One representative recommended for appointment by the Institutional Information 

Processing System Users Group (IIPS). 

(5) One representative recommended for appointment by the Chief Information Officer 

Association. 

(6) One representative recommended for appointment by the Community College 

Planning and Research Organization. 

(c) Members of the ERP Executive Steering Committee shall serve for three-year terms. 

When there is a vacancy on the ERP Steering Committee the appropriate 

recommending body shall make a new recommendation for appointment to the 

Steering Committee.  

(d) The System Office may provide resources, supplies, and support to the ERP               

Steering Committee. 

 

History Note: Authority G.S. 115D-5 

               Eff. June 1, 2022 
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